
 

 

 

 

 

 Fulbright Alumni Ambassador Workshop 
 
 

Are you interested in teaching or conducting research abroad?  

Learn more about the Fulbright Scholar Program in a workshop with  
Dr. Spencer Salas, Fulbright Scholar to Romania, 1998, Guatemala, 2007, 

and South Africa, 2013  
 

East Carolina University, College of Education,  
Speight Building, RM# 203, Wednesday 12 October 2016 

Session One: 1:00PM – 2:30PM 
Session Two: 5:00PM – 6:30PM   

In this workshop, Fulbright Ambassador Dr. Spencer Salas, Associate Professor at The University of North 
Carolina at Charlotte, will share his experiences as a Fulbright Scholar to South Africa in 2013. Scholars like 
Salas return to their campuses with new perspectives on their fields and fresh ideas for further international 

engagement. Faculty and administrators will learn about the benefits of 
Fulbright and the impact it can have personally and professionally. Find out 
more about Salas’ Fulbright experience at http://www.cies.org/alumni-

ambassadors/spencer-salas 
 

The Fulbright Ambassador Program trains and utilizes a select group of 
Fulbright Scholar alumni from the full spectrum of U.S. academic disciplines, 
higher education institutions, and geographic regions to serve as 
representatives for the Fulbright Scholar Program at campus workshops and 
academic conferences across the United States.  

 

Interested faculty and administrators are encouraged to attend this FREE session. 
To reserve a seat please contact Elizabeth Hodge, hodgee@ecu.edu.  Space is limited; please RSVP by 30 
September. 
 

Directions/Parking 
ECU, College of Education is located on 5

th
 Street, Greenville, NC 27858. The session will be held in Rm# 203 in Speight Building. 

Visitor metered parking is available on 5
th
 Street and can be accessed using the map link  https://www.ecu.edu/maps/  
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